
From: Kamins, S ara M.
Sent: 12/18/2012 1:40:32 PM
To: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: PG&E RFO question

Hi Meredith,

Thank you for working on this.

Much appreciated, Sara

From: Allen, Meredith [mailto:MEAe@pge.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, December 18, 2012 1:35 PM 
To: Kamins, Sara M.
Subject: RE: PG&E RFO question

Hi Sara,

We decided to change the deadline for submission of bids to 2/6 from 1/29. We are planning to 
announce at the bidders’ conference on Thursday and post on our website.

Thanks,

Meredith

From: Kamins, Sara M. fmailto:sara.kamins@cpuc.ca.qovl 
Sent: Tuesday, December 11, 2012 11:29 AM 
To: Allen, Meredith 
Subject: PG&E RFO question
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Hi Meredith,

Could you give me a call when you have a chance?

Thanks!

Sara

Sara Kamins

Energy Advisor to Commissioner Ferron

California Public Utilities Commission

(415) 703-1388

PG&E is committed to protecting ,our customers' privacy. , . ,
To learn more, prease visit http://www.pge.com/about/compaiiv/pnvacy/customer/
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